
Blogs 
June 04, 2020
White Collar Briefly 

CFTC Enforcement Publishes Guidance on Civil Monetary Penalty
Determinations

 

The CFTC Division of Enforcement (Division) of the U.S. Commodity Futures Trading Commission (CFTC)
issued new guidance (Guidance) on May 20, 2020, that reflects the considerations of the Division when
recommending civil monetary penalties (CMPs) to the CFTC in enforcement actions. 

https://perkinscoie.com/blogs/white-collar-briefly
https://www.cftc.gov/media/3896/EnfPenalty%E2%80%8CGuidance052020/download


The Guidance—which marks the first CMP guidance published by the Division since the CFTC published
penalty guidelines in 1994—will be incorporated into the CFTC's enforcement manual and will be binding on all
Division staff. Read the full Update here.
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Drawing from breaking news, ever changing government priorities, and significant judicial decisions, this blog
from Perkins Coie’s White Collar and Investigations group highlights key considerations and offers practical
insights aimed to guide corporate stakeholders and counselors through an evolving regulatory environment. 
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